
October 3, 2019 

 
To All CUPE Support Staff, 
 
We have amended our bargaining proposals with the employer and are 
ready to hold our Ratification Meeting. Every current CUPE employee 
who attends the meeting gets a vote. 
 
Ratification Meeting 
Location: 830 – 14th Avenue (CR Labour Hall) 
Date: Saturday, October 19, 2019 
Time: 9:30am  
 
The bargaining team will read through the new provincial and local 
proposals, there will be an opportunity for questions and the vote will be 
taken by secret ballot. With the exception of outlying areas, our local does 
not allow proxy voting. You must be in attendance to vote. 
 
The October General Membership Meeting will be held directly after the 
Ratification Meeting. 
 
Snacks and beverages will be available. 
 
Look forward to seeing you there. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Andrea Craddock 
President 
CUPE 723 

 

830 – 14th Avenue, Campbell River, BC, 
V9W 4H4 

president@cupe723.ca 
Phone: 250 204-3857 


